DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

25 January 2019

Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs as contained in its Resolution
No. (IMP) 08 - 19 the Department is awarding the procurement for the conduct of the
2019 Foreign Service Officer (FSO) Examination — Qualifying Test to the Civil Service
Commission, in the total amount of Nine Hundred Eighty-Three Thousand Four Pesos
{PhP 983,004.00) only, including taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the signing
of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

ERNESTO C. ABELLA
Undersecretary ang Acting
Head of the Procurinig Entity

Ms. Alicia dela Rosa-Bala
Chairperson
Civil Service Commission
CSC Building, Constitution Hills
Quezon City

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City. 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 834 - 4000
www.dfa.gov.ph



